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8th May 2024


Dear Parents/Carers
 
As you will already be aware, Mr Dabin has recently been seconded by Unity Schools Partnership into the role of Director of Special Educational Needs and Disabilities, initially for this term and the next. As a result, we are delighted to inform you that both Mr Bristo and Mr Sly have been appointed to be interim Co-Heads of School during this same period. Mr Dabin will continue to have oversight of Sir Bobby Robson School on a weekly basis, but both Mr Bristo and Mr Sly, along with Miss Hunt, will continue to run the school on a daily basis as the schools senior leadership team.

We are delighted that Mr Bristo and Mr Sly have taken on this additional responsibility, as it ensures that Sir Bobby Robson School and the pupils maintain consistency and stability, things which we know are so crucially important for our young people in school.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.


Yours sincerely


Angie Roques
Chair of Governors 
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